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We both are retired and on a fixed income. We definitely Oppose this bill HB 2025! It 

is already hard enough to stay afloat as it is without raising our taxes even more. 

Maybe try doing what we have to do - and live on the money you are already getting. 

You expect us to cut our costs, trim our budget, cut back on what we are able to do 

but you won’t do it yourselves with the money we already give you. Our vehicle 

insurance has gone up, our home owners insurance has gone way up, our property 

taxes keep going up. Fuel costs were already high the last four years and now you 

want to tax it even more? Everything has gone up and up except our SS income just 

goes up a tiny bit. 

 

You are supposed to work for all Oregonians. And we say vote NO on HB2025. We 

can’t afford any more new taxes. Maybe just stop spending it like it isn’t your money. 

You pass this and all you are going to get is more of us in the poor house and more 

homeless people - because we are already close enough to that now! 

 

NO on HB2025, 

David and Karen Wurdinger 


